
 

 

 

                           

                         

We raised £70 on our Christmas stall on Monday .Thank you for supporting us by buying our 
decorations. The funds we have raised will help to build our next environment.  

 

Reminders for next week: 

 We have our carol services at  Holy Trinity Church, Wickwar on 
 Monday afternoon starting at 2pm and again on Wednesday evening at 6pm. We 
have asked the children to arrive by 5.45pm on Weds and look forward to welcoming 
you to join us in our Christmas celebrations. 

 PARTY TIME! – Our Christmas party will be held on Wednesday morning. Children 
can bring in a party plate but as they will be eating mid-morning, it would be a good 
idea to not pack too much onto it.  

 Coffee Morning and Christmas Jumper Day on Thursday where you will have another 
opportunity to hear all the classes sing their festive songs.  

 INSET on Friday  

 

                 May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy Christmas and New Year 

                                                             Mrs Moncrieff   
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